
CLARK COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT
NEWS RELEASE

For Immediate Release Jan. 5, 2015

Contact Dave Sheehan, (702) 799-5304

Oath of office administered to CCSD trustees
Board welcomes new trustee for District D

LAS VEGAS - The Clark County School District (CCSD) Board of Trustees welcomed its newest 
member as Kevin L. Child was sworn in as the trustee for District D. During the same meeting, 
Trustees Erin E. Cranor and Carolyn Edwards were sworn in for their second and third terms, 
respectively. All three individuals were voted into office during the Nov. 2014 election.

Originally from Illinois, Child is a 1980 graduate of Bonanza High School in Las Vegas. He works 
as a broker salesman with Barrett and Company Inc. Realtors. As a trustee, he represents 
nearly 50,000 students in south central Las Vegas and part of North Las Vegas.

Among other things, Child wants to see more parental involvement in the education of Clark 
County students. He said, “Parents need to be engaged in their children’s education.” Child has 
played an active role in the local community, volunteering for various organizations including 
Professionals And Youth Building a Commitment (PAYBAC). Participants in this program share 
with local students the message to continue their education, set goals and plan for the future. 

Child said while there is always room for improvement, he believes CCSD has some of the best 
schools in the nation. He said, “I’m confident we can move our district forward into the future and 
ensure that our students get the best education possible.” 

Aside from welcoming a new trustee, the board will also select their leadership for the new year 
as they prepare to vote for president, vice president and clerk during their work session meeting 
on Wednesday, Jan. 7 at 8 a.m.

# # #

Note to media: Kevin Child's biography plus two photos are attached to this email.
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